
MONTGOMERY TOWNSHIP BUSINESS DEVELOPMENT PARTNERSHIP 
MEETING MINUTES 

November 20, 2012 
 

The monthly meeting of the Montgomery Township Business Development Partnership (BDP) was held 
at 12:30 p.m., Tuesday, November 20, 2012 at the Montgomery Township Building.  The members of the 
BDP in attendance included Kris Field, Allan Nappen, Matt Roegner, Jack Fazio, and Tony Lizell.  Also 
present: Bruce Shoupe, Planning Director, Stacy Crandell, Public Information Coordinator,  Chief Scott 
Bendig, Lt. Gerry Dougherty,  Lt. William Peoples and Lisa Novotny from Allan Nappen’s office.    
Absent from the meeting were: Larry Mastroieni, Stephen Nave, Jay Haenn, Mary Kay Kelm, Jim 
Brusilovsky and Bob Cole. 
 
Call to Order:   The meeting was called to order at 12:41pm. 
 
September Minutes Approval:  Approved as submitted.   
 
Public Comment:  None. 
 
New Business:   
 Police Department 

• Chief Scott Bendig introduces the committee to the new leadership of the Police Department 
since the recent retirement of Chief Brady.  Chief Bendig talked about some recent trends that 
would be important for business owners to know including the Open Carry Law, and Service 
Animals.   
 

Old Business:   
Business Update 

• Bruce Shoupe gave some updates to the Committee about some businesses that are moving into 
the Township including Wegmans, and Bonefish Grill.   

  
Adjournment:   

• There being no further business to come before the BDP, the meeting adjourned at 1:25p.m.  The 
Committee will meet next on January 15, 2013.   


